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Western Kentucky University is allowing high school seniors to self-report their GPA to keep the
admissions process on track.

Nontraditional students wishing to pursue a WKU degree in response to the current economic
climate can also self-report their GPA to begin the admissions pro​cess while seeking their official
transcripts.

The Office of Student Financial Assistance will use the information to issue estimated
scholarship awards. New first-time freshmen have access to expanded scho​larship
opportunities for those with at least a 3.0 high school GPA.

Students who provide their self-reported GPA will have until Aug. 1 to provide an official
transcript and be fully admitted to WKU. For information, go to
wku.edu/admissions/admit20/gpa.php.

http://wku.edu/admissions/admit20/gpa.php

